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Note Question 7 of the report “Opening Protection”, which gives the Inspector 5 
alternatives to choose. The “A-1” rating is usually the only rating that will result in 
the Homeowner receiving any significant “credits” or discounts.  

The “A-1” rating is the best and it means ​all  Glazed and non Glazed ​openings are 
either Impact Rated or are protected by Impact Rated devices ( Fabric, Shutters, 
Panels, Accordions, Bahamas, etc. ). This is the rating that all Homeowners should 
strive to attain for both best protection and maximum Premium discounts. 

The “A-2” rating means all ​Glazed​ openings are rated or protected and all 
non-glazed openings are Wind Pressure resistant (not impact rated).  

The “A-3” rating means that all ​Glazed​ openings are rated or protected but there 
are solid doors that are not Wind Pressure or Impact rated nor are they protected 
with Impact rated devices. This rating has lately resulted in the Insurance Carrier 
requesting the Homeowner to complete their opening protection to upgrade to 
“A-1”. 

Rating “B” pertains to the Small Missile testing which does not equate to any 
discounts. 

Rating “C” pertains to plywood which is generally unacceptable. Plywood can be 
an approved Protective device, however, very stringent restrictions apply and 
very few users qualify. 

Rating “N” pertains to protective devices that have no verified testing, usually 
older devices and are considered as no protection.  

Rating “X” pertains to no protection at all. 

It is interesting to note that the two major discounts that are available to the 
homeowner are Roof Geometry and Complete Opening Protection. If a Home 
does not have a “Hip Roof” classification, it is economically imperative  to have 
Complete Opening Protection. 




